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TNRC-85013 TEXAS UTILITIES GENERATING COMPANY*

P. O. BOX 2300 * GLEN ROSE, TEXAS 76043

undIIu"c[Un"odnities. April 8,1985
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Mr. Dorwin Hunter
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission N
Region IV -

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

SUBJECT: Status of the Emergency Response Facility (ERF)
Computer System and the RM-21 Dose Assessment
Computer System

Dear Mr. Hunter:

In keeping with Mr. Jim Montgomery's request to ensure youra

office is informed of the status of the RM-21 and ERF computer
systems, we have provided the attached status sheet concerning
these systems.

'

If you have any questions or require additional information,
please contact Mr. Jay Laughlin at 817/897-4856, extension 3756.

Sincerely,
1 *

JCK:sjb.

'

Attachments

cc: Messrs. J. B. Baird
D. L. Kelley
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TNRC-85013 ATTACHMENT

SUBJECT: Status of the Emergency Response Facility (ERF) Computer
System and the RM-21 Dose Assessment Computer System

System Status

RM-21 Has been turned over to CPSES Operations.
Programs for maintenance, operation, cali .
bration, and training on this system are
'in effect.

ERF Scheduled turnover date is June 1, 1985.
.

Turnover has been delayed due to equipment
problems. Please refer to the attached
copy of TXX-4447 which provides additional
information concerning these problems.

. . Programs for maintenance, operation, cali-
bration, and training have been developed
and either have been or are ready to be
placed in effect upon system turnover.

.

4



'
-...

'

- -

..

--
, , . ._

-.

TEXAS UTILITIES GENERATNG COMPANY
mKYWAY TOWER . 4tto NORTH tlLlVE >THEET. L.B. Mt * DALt.Am.TF.1Am 7320B

E'.S.!"&LT.Lb. March 25, 1985mt

TXX-4447

Mr. D.R. Hunter, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office _of Inspection & Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 Docket No.: 50-445

, Arlington, TX 76012 50-446

COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
ERF COMPUTER TERMINATION P0INTS

QA FILE: .CP-85-06, SDAR-167
FILE N0.: 10110

,

Dear Mr. Hunter:

On February 1, 1985 we verbally notified your Mr. D. Hunnicutt of a deficiency
regarding termination points that have been found to be cracked or broken.
We have submitted an interim report logged TXX-4423 dated February 25, 1985.

We have completed our investigation and concluded that the matter is not
reportable under 10CFR50.55(e). Records supporting this determination are
available for your inspector's review at the CPSES site.

Very truly yours,

,/ b ?! t,*

BRC:tig

cc: -NRC Region IV (0 + 1 copy)

Director, Inspection & Enforcement (15 copies)
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

.
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